

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



February 7, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tad Calkins, Planning and Development Director

RE: Item L.5., Report of Options to Simplify the Conditional Use Permit (CUP) Application Process

The Board of County Commissioners, in regular session on February 6, 2020, directed you to provide the Board with a report of options to simplify the CUP application process for the sale of beer and wine in commercial establishments.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Hummy Kowe
Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

/ds

cc: Commissioner Tobia